
 

Dear Students, 

Wishing you a very happy, safe and informative Summer Vacation!! 

I want to congratulate each and every one for a great learning. You have worked hard, 
learned a lot, and grown in many ways. I hope you are as proud of your 
accomplishments as we are. 

With summer vacation fast approaching, I would like to remind you of a few things- 

 Take some time to relax and recharge. You deserve a break after all your hard 
work.  

 Spend time with family and friends, read a good book, and enjoy the outdoors. 

 Keep learning and growing over the summer. There are many ways to do this. 
You could read books on topics that interest you, practice your math skills, or 
explore new hobbies.  

 You could also volunteer in your community or take part in summer camps or 
workshops. 

 Do your work at your own, be independent. 

 Help your parents and elders in house hold work. 

 While travelling, explore and learn the new things with fun. 

 Develop various Intrapersonal and Interpersonal skills. 

Remember, learning doesn't only happen in the classroom. You can continue to learn 
and grow in all areas of your life. Take this time to explore new interests, challenge 
yourself, and have fun. 

Finally, I would like to remind you to be safe during the summer. Wear sunscreen, drink 
plenty of water, and be aware of your surroundings. Remember to always make good 
choices and to ask for help if you need it. 

I look forward to seeing you all in the month of June, refreshed and ready to continue 
our learning journey together. 

Best regards, 

 

Dr. Pratiksha Parikh 

Principal  


